

Department of Employee Relations Fire and Police Commission

October 27, 2005

Eric Mandel Johnson

Leonard J. Sobczak Vice-Chairman

**Woody Welch** Ernesto A. Baca Earl A. Buford

Commissioners

David L. Heard Executive Director

Steven Fronk

Hearing Examiner

Maria Monteagudo, Director Department of Employee Relations City Hall - Room 706 200 E. Wells St. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Monteagudo:

Please be advised that the Fire and Police Commission, on October 20, 2005, approved your recommendation to reclassify three positions of School Crossing Guard and three positions of School Crossing Guard (Auxiliary) in the Police Department as outlined in your report dated October 20, 2005.

Sincerely,

**Executive Director** 

DLH:rk